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To: airportcomments@edlb.gov.hk
cc:

Subject: Partial Privatization of the Airport Authority
Urgent Return Receipt

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Partial Privatization of the Airport Authority 

 
I am a Hong Kong citizen and I use the Hong Kong International Airport frequently. I like the quality of service that it is providing and I 
would like to see that this is maintained. The best way to achieve this is to privatize the airport, so that it is directly owned by the 
Hong Kong people, and we can all share in monitoring and influencing its management decisions. 

History shows that privatization equals market discipline and promotes efficiency. History also shows that privatization of government 
assets such as the MTR has brought benefit to its shareholders. Since it is privatized, MTR has continued to operate in a socially 
responsible manner and it has continued to grow. The government has recovered its initial investment, and the public has benefited 
from its growth and dividend payments. 

I would like to see our airport doing the same. After all, it is an asset of the Hong Kong people. The HKSAR government role is only 
an agent. It should return the asset to the Hong Kong citizen as soon as it is possible to do so. 

Please note that I prefer to have my views reflected anonymously. Thank you.  

Yours truly, 

 

julielau
F38




